
Item 17. Quote for re-marking the Stopples Lane – Everton Road Cycleway 

 

Current Situation: 

Sections of the markings along the Cycleway through the Cut  (738) in Hordle are worn and 
missing.  Additional signage for the cyclepath would be useful and has been requested by 
residents on the bend before the bridge by Woodlands. 

 

The amenities contingency budget can be used for this purpose, along with a proportion from 
the Lengthsman’s scheme on the HCC end of the cycleway (approx. 2 cycling symbols are 
required on this stretch). 

 

HCC has agreed to swap the footpath and cycle lane over, to make it safer for cyclists at the 
bend near the bridge. 

 

Revised lining and signage have been quoted by HCC as follows: 

 

Markings - £673.00  

Signing - £119.30 (not including to remove the cycling prohibited ahead sign, post)  

Remove from site - £67.00  

Relocate - £164.00  

 TOTAL: £1023 + VAT 

All prices are estimated. 

 

  

Recommendation: 

That the above quote is approved and the works undertaken by HCC. 


